

LEWIS - Steve and Sharon (nee Langdon) of Guelph are proud to announce the birth of their daughter, Keri Ann, born August 15, 1991, 11:55 a.m., 8 lbs. 4 oz. Proud grandparents are Ron and Shirley Lewis, Guelph and Eleanor Langdon, Georgetown and K. A. Langdon, Georgetown.



DECOSTE · Dwayne and Tina are happy to announce the birth of Kyle Robert, born at Peel Memorial Hospital on September 1, 1991 weighing 5 lbs. 15½ dz. Proud first time grandparents are Robert and Joyce Decoste, Georgetown and Marie Bradbury, St. John's, Newfoundland and Donald Birkhimer, Quincy, Mass.



Dale are pleased to announce the safe arrival of Tyler Jefferson, a brother for Leah Marie, born September 2, 1991 at 1:53 a.m. weighing 9 lbs. 11½ oz. at Credit Valley Hospital. Proud grand-parents are Lois Bastow and Marion and Myrl Avery.



STEENHUIS, Paul and Shirley (East) are pleased to announce the birth of Jesse Allen born September 2, 1991 at 4:38 a.m. weighing 7 lbs. 5 oz. A little brother for Douglas. Proud grandparents are Gerry and Genny Steenhuis of Georgetown, John East of Georgetown and Yolanda East of Quebec. Special thanks to Dr. Shaw and the OB Staff at Peel Memorial Hospital.



EVERETT, Scott and Brenda (nee Tolton) are pleased to announce the safe arrival of their first child, Nichole Lynne, on September 2, 1991 at 7:44 p.m., weighing 8 lbs. 2 oz. First grand-child for Marg and Fred Tolton of Georgetown and third grandchild for Dorothy and Arthur Everett of Georgetown. We would like to express our thanks to Dr. Trant and the helpful staff of Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

NOLAN, Gord and Lisa (nee Mariani) are proud to announce the birth of their second daughter, Rachel Gloria, (Brittany's sister). Rachel was born at 9 p.m. on September 3, 1991 weighing 5 lbs. 5 oz. Special thanks to Dr. Jong and the nursing staff at Credit Valley Hospital.



PAUL, Ian and Cora are very proud to announce the birth of their
second child, Samantha Lynn,
born September 6, 1991 at 4:45
p.m., weighing 9 lbs. 15 oz. A little
sister for Steven. Proud grandparents are Basil and Clair Marsh
of Georgetown and Robert and
Linda Paul of Ballinafad. Special
thanks to Dr. Williams and to the
O.B. staff at Peel Memorial
Hospital.



McQUEEN, Brian and Jody (nee. Barwell) are thrilled to announce the birth of the first baby. It's A Girl! Sydney Amelia was born September 7, 1991 at 5:12 a.m. weighing 5 lbs. 15 oz. Proud grand-parents are Barb and Al McQueen of Ballinafad and Nancy Barwell of Georgetown.



ton) are proud to announce the arrival of their daughter, Cassandra Marie, 7 lbs. 1 oz. on September 8, 1991. First time proud grand-parents are Janette Riehle (Mississauga) and Jim and Gertrude Collis (Glen Williams). Great grandparents are Alex and May Caulfield (Scotland), Violet Collis (Dundas).



ALLEN, Peter and Tammy (nee Gower) are pleased to announce the safe arrival of their baby girl, Kylene Lottle Elizabeth. A sister for Patrick born September 9, 1991 at 9:30 p.m. weighing in at 7 lbs. 9 oz. Proud grandparents are Bill and Sharon Gower of Georgetown.

LEACH, Jeff and Jane (nee Squires) are happy to annouce the arrival of a beautiful baby girl, Emily Jennifer, born September 12, 1991 at 12:58 a.m. weighing 7 lbs. 9 oz. Proud grandparents are Margaret and Joe Squires of Georgetown and Jeanne and Norman Leach of Campbellville.

BISHOP, Jay and Julie would like to announce the arrival of Tara Sue, born September 14, 1991. Proud grandparents are Bea and Clyde Bishop of Etobicoke and Thea and Bruce Dunk of Campbellford. We love you Tara.



RENNIE, Joyce and Gerald lovingly welcome their third grandson, Lorne Spencer Rennie, born September 16, 1991 at St. Mary's Hospital, Timmins, Ontario weighing 7 lbs. loz. A son for Biaire and Ross, a brother for Brandon and Joshua and another grandson for Sally and Lorne Smith of Guelph.

WITTON, Kim and Lisa (Gillett) are pleased to announce the birth of their son Keegan Kurt, a little brother for Janine. Born September 20, 1991 weighing 6 lbs. 2 oz. Proud grandparents are Bob and Kathleen Gillett of Georgetown and Doreen Witton of Summerland, B.C. Special thanks to the OB staff at Peel Memorial Hospital.



OLDHAM, Terry and Sylvia (nee Clifford) are happy to announce the safe arrival of their beautiful daughter, Kaltlin, born September 22, 1991 at 8:28 a.m. weighing 5 lbs. 14 oz. A wee sister for Jeffrey and Samantha. Proud grandparents are Marilyn and Carl Oldham of Georgetown and Rachel and Andy Clifford of Brampton. Special thanks to Dr. Kumar and the O.B. staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

COLEMAN, Brian and Sandra (nee Capperauld) are thrilled to announce the safe arrival of their first child Alexandra Elizabeth on September 24, 1991 at 5:46 a.m., weighing 8 lbs. 5 oz. First grand-child for Dave and Elma Capperauld of Georgetown and Denis and Lorraine Coleman of Georgetown. Many thanks to Dr. Kumar and Dr. Darling and the wonderful staff of Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.



WOUDSTRA, Leo and Cindy (nee Hunter) are very proud to announce the birth of their son Adam Larry born September 26, 1991 at 7:30 p.m. at Credit Valley Hospital weighing 9 lbs. 11 oz. A little brother for Amanda. Proud grandparents are Fred and Theresa Woudstra and Charles and Mary Hunter all of Georgetown. Great grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. J. Steenhuis of Brampton. Special thanks to Dr. Gysler and the O.B. staff at Credit Valley Hospital.



CAMPBELL, Gerry and Shelley are pleased to announce the safe arrival of their first child Brandyn Gerald James born September 26 at 6:45 p.m. weighing 6 lbs. 14 oz. Proud first time grandparents are Leo and Lois Norman of Georgetown and second time grandparents are Marven and Charlene Campbell of Georgetown. Special thanks to Dr. Hoddinott and the O.B. nursing staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

MURPHY, Joan and John are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Mary Pauline, 6 lbs. 13 oz. on Saturday, September 28, 1991. Mary Is a new sister for Marjorie, lain and Topher. Proud grand-parents are Florence Murphy of Port Dover and Pauline Pallett of Mississauga. Special thanks to Dr. V. Kumar and the super O.B. staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

LOUNDS, Steven and Isabel are thrilled to announce the safe ar-



rival of their son, Brandon Steven Joseph, born on October 1, 1991 at 5:04 p.m. weighing 7 lbs. 13 oz. Proud sisters are Sharron, Julie and Ashley and grandparents, Norm and Gladys Lounds and Maria Reis. Special thanks to Dr. P. Zeni, Dr. Kumar and the O.B. staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

DUYVELSHOFF, Carol and Frank are thrilled to announce the arrival of Daniel Stephen, a brother and playmate for Christina, born at the Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital on October 11, 1991 at 3:01 p.m. weighing 8 lbs. 4.5 oz. Thanks to Dr. Kumar and the nursing staff.



KUZYSHYN, Peter and Elaine (Dwyer) are pleased to announce the safe arrival of their first child, a son, Ryan Peter Kuzyshyn, born October 9, 1991 at 1:30 a.m., weighing 8 lbs. 1 oz. Proud first time grandparents are Bill and Cathy Dwyer, Stella and Vic Birtic and Jennie (Kuzyshyn) Hapichuk. First time great grandmother Olga Samotis. First time uncies, Gary, Derek, Billy and Jeff. Also welcomed by his great aunts and uncles. Special thanks to Dr. Trant and the OB nursing staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

ROBSHAW, Neil and Catharine (Mandarino) are thrilled to announce the birth of their first child, a son, Bradley Stuart born October 9, 1991 at 7:20 p.m., weighing 7 lbs. 3 oz. Proud grand-parents are Kathleen Mandarino of Georgetown and Steve and Marian Robshaw of Windsor, 13th great grandchild for Bernadette Mandarino of Milton. Special thanks to Drs. Ashenhurst and Kumar and all the OB nurses at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.



Gordon and Shelley Allan of Erin, formerly, of Georgetown are pleased to announce the birth of their new daughter, Brittany Evelyn at Orangeville Hospital on October 18, 1991 weighing 8 lbs. 11 oz. A sister for Jenna. Proud grandparents are Evelyn Allan of Georgetown and V. Gove of Erin.

nounce the arrival of their first child on October 23, 1991. IT'S A GIRL! Jacqueline Maire, 7 lbs. 13 oz. Proud grandparents are Mike and Judy Dockeray of Georgetown and Danny and Roz Edwards of Glen Williams. Special thanks to Dr. MacKenzie and all the O.B. staff at Peel Memorial Hospital.

MIEHM, Mary and David are happy to announce the birth of their son, Christian Michael, on October 28, 1991 weighing 8 lbs. at Galf Memorial Hospital, Cambridge. A brother for Ryan. Proud grandparents are Noreen and George Miehm of Georgetown and Carrie and Tim Foley of Coventry, England.

ANANTHAM, Jean and Noel are proud to announce the birth of their son, Joshua Noel, brother to Meghan and Jason, on October 28, 1991 at 10:29 a.m. weighing 6 lbs. 12 oz. at St. Michael's Hospital, Toronto. Proud grandparents are Joanne and Alexander Campbell and Nyunt and Ganesh Krishna. Special thanks to Dr. Stephen Im.



SCHWAB, 'Kel and Janet (nee Doyle) are thrilled to announce the birth of their second daughter, Arianne Marie, on November 5, 1991 at Ajax Pickering General Hospital, weighing 9 lbs. 3 oz. A little sister for Kimberley. Proud grandparents are Clarence and Doris Doyle of Georgetown and Al and Jeannette Schwab of Lagoon City.

ROGERS, Sandra and Andrew are thrilled to announce the birth of their son, Nicholas Roy, born on November 5, 1991 at 8:45 a.m. at Credit Valley Hospital. Proud grandparents are Roy and Kathleen Rogers of Ottawa and Glen and Theresa Allan of Stewarttown.



CREARY, Gary and Donna are overjoyed to announce the birth of their future lead guitarist Lucas Brian Kenneth, a long awaited brother for Robin and Katie on November 6, 1991 at 3:05 p.m., weighing 8 lbs. 8½ oz. at Credit Valley Hospital. Proud grand-parents are Brian and Lynne O'Conner and Kenneth Creary.

SIMPSON, Terry and Julie are thrilled to announce the birth of their daughter Emily Rose on November 6, 1991 at the University of Michigan Hospital, Ann Arbor. A first granddaughter for Bert and Shirley Simpson of Georgetown and Gloria and Eugene Lasko of Pentwater, Michegan.

THOMSON, Bob and Laurie of Acton are thrilled to announce the birth of their first son, Adam Loree, on November 11, 1991 at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital weighing 10 lbs. 8 oz. Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. John Thomson of Eramosa and Mr. and Mrs. Frank Del Re of Toronto.

LLEWELLYN, Clive and Sharon are happy to announce the safe arrival of a son on November 18, 1991, a brother for Andrea.

A sister for Whitney Jones - Chris and Sue (nee Kowalchuk) of Calgary, Alberta are thrilled to announce the arrival of their beautiful daughter, Jasmine Patricia Jones, on Monday, November 18, 1991 at 6:11 p.m. weighing 8 lbs. 1 oz. Proud great grandmother Jean Proctor of Almonte, Ontario, proud grandparents are Russ and Lois Kowalchuk and Peter, and Elizabeth Jones. Proud aunts are Patti Kowaichuk and Wendy Jones, uncles are Tim Kowalchuk, Mark and Robin and Tim Jones.

KROEZEN, Fred and Betty are happy to announce the birth of Joshua Douglas, a brother for Teri and Alyssa. He was born at Peel Memorial Hospital Family Birth Centre on November 19, 1991, weighing 7 lbs. 9 oz. Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Gerrit Kroezen of Acton and Mrs. Gerrit Kroezen of Acton and Mr. and Mrs. Bert Pennings of Trenton. Special thanks to Dr. Dobson and Margo Kowalchuk.

BROWN, Roger and Laverne (Gilson) and big brother Michael wish to announce the early but safe arrival of Matthew Allan on November 19, 1991 at 6:15 a.m. weighing 8 lbs. 8 oz. Proud grandparents are June and Myles Gilson and Betty and Archie Brown. Special thanks to Drs. Kumar and P. Zeni and all the wonderful nurses in O.B. at Georgetown and District Memoria Hospital.

OSBORNE · Rylee Elizabeth is very happy with her early Christmas present, 7 lbs. 12½ oz. Rebecca Anne, born at Ross Memorial Hospital, Lindsay November 20, 1991. Proud parents Scott and Joan (Gilmer). Grandparents are Harold and Audrey Gilmer and Ernest and Lorna Osborne. Great grandmother Doris Osborne.

CANNON, Geoffrey and Denise (nee Alton) are thrilled to announce the early arrival of Sarah Margaret Joyce, weighing 6 lbs. 14 oz. on November 25, 1991. Proud grandparents are Barry and Pat Cannon and Gary and Anita Alton, all of Georgetown.



ROWNEY, Shannon Louise completes the hattrick! Dave and Shelagh are pleased to announce the arrival of Shannon Louise on November 28, 1991. A sister for Gillian and Megan. Proud grandparents are Eileen Gibson, Dorothy Grant and Joe Rowney.